
Dear permitting board, 
It has come to my attention that Butternut Bakery is applying for a permit to open shop in Belmont 
Center. I support Suzan’s Samad, she is a successful business owner with a popular bakery already open 
in Arlington. This type of business would add to the diversity of food vendors in the center and attract 
customers to the center. 
Sincerely, Sarah Olken 
 


